Email 140816 from Programme Officer to Enviro Agency
Bradford City Centre and Shipley and Canal Road Corridor Area Action Plans- Examination in Public.

I have been asked to contact you by Louise Nurser BA Hons, Dip UP, MRTPI, the Planning Inspector who is undertaking an examination into the soundness of the two Area Action Plans (AAPS) set out above.  She is considering the representation made by the Environment Agency relating to the need to consider the plans in the context of the Boxing Day flooding of 2015.
As part of her exploration of this matter, she has asked officers of Bradford Metropolitan District Council to provide further evidence to enable her to consider the soundness of the plans, and the deliverability of the sites identified within them, in relation to flooding.  However, she understands that this is dependent on further work by the EA.
A hearing session has been set for 8 November at which flooding and its potential impact on any allocations made in the emerging AAPs will be considered.  In preparation for the hearing, the Council has requested that she ask that the EA prioritise its work on flood outlines within the two plan areas, to enable the Council to provide its evidence in response to the Inspector’s queries by early September 2016.
In addition, the Inspector also wishes me to invite a representative of the EA to attend the hearing on that day to participate in discussions on flooding.
Please could you let me know if you or a representative of your organisation are able to attend?  If you require any further information please let me know - additionally you will find my regular Council team contacts copied in to this email should you also wish to speak to them directly regarding the scope of further work required.
I look forward to hearing from you and your observations regarding the proposed timetable above.
